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FULL COUNCIL – WEDNESDAY, 16 NOVEMBER 2016 
 
Written question from Councillors Julie Jones-Evans and Matthew Price to 
Councillor Ian Stephens, Member for Regeneration, Economic Sustainability 
and Development. 
 
 
You may recall that you have recently seen a presentation for a vision for the 
regeneration of Newport Harbour. Given that Newport Harbour has been specifically 
mentioned as a potential regeneration area, (hence the Harbour Revision Order) the 
time would seem ideal for such a vision to be looked at more closely. Would you 
agree to be part of and help formulate a new group (including Cllrs Price and Jones-
Evans as local members for the majority of the Harbour) which will be considering 
the vision in more detail? 
 

Response 
 
Members will be aware that there is a now a Harbour user group which has been 
meeting for over a year. The group has been very successful and there is 
representation from many parties who are interested in shaping the future of the 
harbour. Local members are invited to the group and attend on a regular basis. 
There seems little need to set up a further group when it is important that users and 
local members discuss the regeneration of the harbour in a transparent manner in 
such a forum. 


